
University View Civic Association

Meeting Notes June 9, 2023


Bobbie Olt, President, UVCA called the meeting to order.


Wayne Newman, Treasurer, UVCA provided an accounting of our balance, $2,603.67 as June 
9th.


Bobbie provided a brief history of the UVCA and introduction of officers.


Several new residents were in attendance, and the opportunity was taken to introduce 
everyone.


The UVCA will re-start for 2023 and gauge community involvement & support to determine 
future status.


Lots of new families and young people in the neighborhood, so the time to re-engage is ideal. 
The spring Easter Egg hunt was a big success.


UVCA Social:  NextDoor, Facebook (University View Civic Association) and online 
(www.uvcivicassociation.com)


Township website:  www.Clintontownship.org


Next officer election would be January 2024.  President, Vice President, Treasurer and 
Secretary.


Ideas for community socials:  (Ideally, 1 event June-September; keep events simple)


Ice Cream Social


Afternoon Summer Social (Hot dogs, chips)


Pizza Party Social


Movie Night at Playground


Need volunteers to clean out the Block House (at playground)


6.8 was “Chat with a Trustee” at the firehouse.


UVCA newsletter to be re-started, but digital/online for now.  Need new distribution plan to 
delivery hard copies to home, if we re-start delivery.


Next meeting TBD.


http://www.uvcivicassociation.com
http://www.Clintontownship.org

